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CITY OF SALEM
BOARD OF HEALTH
MEETING MINUTES of March 31, 2011, 6-7:30 pm

Members present:  Dr. Barbara Poremba
Dr. Larissa Lucas
Gayle Sullivan
Kemith LeBlanc
Martin Fair

Members Excused: Mark Salinas

Others present:  Larry Ramdin

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Barbara Poremba.

The members unanimously voted to go into executive session for a preliminary interview with
Larry Ramdin for the Health Agent’s position and to adjourn after the executive session.

The members asked questions of Mr. Ramdin including, his qualifications, education,
experience, vision of the future of public health, and special projects he had worked on.

After the interview Mr. Ramdin was excused. The Board discussed his candidacy and voted to
invite him to the next regularly scheduled Board of Health Meeting for a second interview.



